
          February 16, 2021 

To: Chairperson Lively 
CC: House Committee On Economic Recovery and Prosperity 
Rep. Cate; Rep Kropf; Rep. Brian Clem; Rep. Levy; Rep Prusak; Rep. Kim Wallen 

I write in support of in support of HB3010 on behalf of IATSE Local 488, Studio Mechanics of the Pacific North-
west, the Union representing the crew of Motion Picture, TV and Commercials. This Bill will help to bring our Mo-
tion Picture Industry into the 20th Century with the requirement of productions receiving funds through the Oregon 
Production Investment Fund to have and act on policies which promote and facilitate diversity, equity and inclusion.  
Please move to pass this piece of legislation. 

Regards, 

cdavid cottrill 
Southern Business Agent

SouthernBA@iatse488.org
Cell: 503.673.1133
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